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From: Richard Brooks [rbrooks@faco.com.auj
Sent: Friday, 9 July 2004 5:23 PM
To: Committee, LACA (REPS)

Subject: The Exposure Draft Bankruptcy Legislation Amendment (Anti-Avoidance and Other Measures)
Bill 2004

Dear Gillian Gould

I refer to the above exposure draft.

What it contemplates is not only outrageous but unworkable.
Clearly it is an over reaction by the unscrupulous behavior of the few.

Why should we all suffer unfairly?

Richard Brooks
Tax Specialist & Business Advisor
Fennell, Allen & Co
Chartered Accountants

Telephone: +61 8 8179 2800
Facsimile: + 61 881798785
email: rbrookst~faco.com.au
website: www.faco.com.au
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